
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cleveland Clinic’s Office of Government & Community Relations centers around the Let’s Move It® initiative - our strategy for improving 

the overall well-being of the residents in the communities we serve by positively “moving the dial” on advocacy & policy, healthy lifestyles, 

education, and economic vitality. www.clevelandclinic.org/GCR  

The flu is a serious illness that impacts people of all ages. It 

is recommended that everyone over the age of six months 

receive a yearly flu shot. However, many people avoid this 

important vaccination, because they mistakenly believe the 

flu shot causes illness or simply does not work. 

Join Cleveland Clinic pharmacy experts Willette Piñeiro 

C.Ph.T and Tom Kahle, Pharm D, BCPS, MSHI, for one of 

these informative sessions on the flu shot. Learn the science 

behind the safety of the flu shot, and how it can keep you 

and all members of your community healthy.  

These events are open to all community members. 

 
 
 
 

 

TWO SESSIONS WILL BE OFFERED: 
 
Thursday, September 13, 2018 | 12:00 - 1:00 p.m. 
Brooklyn Senior Center 
7727 Memphis Avenue 
Brooklyn, OH 44144 
 
Tuesday, October 2, 2018 | 5:30 - 6:30 p.m. 
Esperanza 
3104 W. 25th Street 
Cleveland, OH 44109 
 
REGISTER:  
Online at www.clevelandclinic.org/ComeLearnWithUs or 
by contacting Janice Gonzalez, RN, at 216.696.7223 or 
gonzalej5@ccf.org.  
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

Stop the Spread of the Flu!  

Come Learn with Us! Flu Safety Talk 
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